GUILD FOR INFANT SURVIVAL ORANGE COUNTY



REFLECTIONS

VOLUME 99

SUMMER ABBREVIATED ISSUE

AUGUST 2014

President

Colleen Ma

Vice President

Penny Stastny

Treasurer

Evelyn Clemente

Recording Secretary

Liz Willett

Historian

Carole Guttilla

Parent Contacts

- Jordy Jahn
- (714) 501-6346
- Colleen Ma

(714) 315-4605

Spanish Speaking Contact

• Liz Ramirez (562) 233-7864

Grandparent Contact

Carole Guttilla (714)524-7647

Medical Advisors

• Thomas G. Keens, MD **Professor of Pediatrics** University of Southern California School of Medicine/Children's Hospital,

Los Angeles

• Henry Krous, MD, Retired Vice-Chair Director of Pathology Children's Hospital,

San Diego

Technical Consultant

Andrew Beale **Unisys** Corporation

Executive Director

Barbara Estep

2014 MEETING CALENDAP

Parent Support Meetings

Who better to soften the wounds of another

than he who has suffered the wound himself? Thomas Jefferson

All meetings are from 7:00—8:30 PM. Meetings are hosted by Colleen Ma and Penny Stastny and take place at the Guild for Infant Survival, Orange County office located at 2130 E. 4th Street, Suite 125, in Santa Ana. Please RSVP to Barbara Estep at (714) 973-8417 prior to the meeting.

August 11 September 15 October 13 November 10 **December 8**

Spanish Speaking Support Meetings



We are excited to announce Spanish speaking support meetings. If you would like more information, please contact the Guild office at (714) 973-8417 or gisoc@att.net.

Business Meetings-held at a private home. Call for directions. Meetings begin at 7:00 PM. If you would like to have an item added to the agenda, please contact Barbara Estep at (714) 973-8417.

*Please RSVP to Barbara Estep at (714) 973-8417 prior to the meeting.

August 26

November 18

米

米

Memorial Donations

In Memory of Kari Lorraine

Kristie & Terry Anderson

In Memory of
Grandson Christopher B. Phillips
Marie Bowen

In Memory of

Sarah Ashley Robbins Iain & Margaret McCormick

Grants

We extend our deep appreciation to **Foundation** for continuing support of the Guild. They help us to help others in the Sudden Infant Death Syndrome community.

Thanks also to The Orange County Walk to Remember and their grant for our OB/GYN community outreach.

Special Thanks

We appreciate the Employees Community Fund of Boeing California and thank them for their generous grant, helping the Guild to help others in our community.

This newsletter is being published thanks to a grant from Wells Fargo Foundation.

<************

Your Gift is

Appreciated!

The Guild for

Infant

Survival is a

United Way

Approved

Organization

GUI300